A final update from The Democracy Cup

Dear (Member):

November 3 is coming up fast. Here is our final message to take part in the Seattle Unite Democracy Cup – an initiative encouraging everyone to take part in 3 important civic actions: Census, Voter Registration and Voting. We kicked off with the Census in early September and engagement by our Seattle sports teams has been so inspiring and much appreciated. 

Here’s a reminder of the three important dates: 
1. Complete the Census by October 31 – The Census has ended. Thank you for completing the Census and we will see you again in 10 years!
2. Register to Vote by October 26 or at a voting center as late as Nov. 3. It takes less than ten minutes. www.votewa.gov 
3. Vote by November 3 at the latest. You can vote as early as October 16.

Why should you register to vote and vote? 
Voting provides a voice on community issues like housing, education, employment, and healthcare. Unfortunately, communities of color are less likely to vote and, as a result, 
are underrepresented. Let’s work together to change that. 

Registering to vote takes less than ten minutes. Vote as early as October 16. Register and vote as late as Nov 3 by going to a voting center. Your voice matters. We have the power. Let’s use it.

[bookmark: _Hlk52626603]Look for the public service announcements on KING TV and KCPQ TV.  Please share and retweet the PSA’s and social posts from our platforms with family and friends. Don’t forget to tag #SeattleUnite and follow @seattleunite1 on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for important updates.  

Let’s make our voices heard. Thank you. 

In Peace & Unity, 

(Organization Name) 

